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As you know, France currently holds the chairmanship of the G 20.

With your permission, and time permitting, I would therefore like to take the opportunity of the next meeting of the Permanent Council to briefly discuss, under Other Business, the priorities of this French chairmanship.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Pierre Henri Guignard
His Excellency

Ambassador Joaquin A. MAZA MARTELLI

Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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